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Hammernesflåget.
The caves in this area were first explored in the 1930s by one Gunnar Horn. It was suggested at the time that they 
could comprise a unified system. This supposition has since been proved by water tracing, but digging and exploration 
has not led to much new discovery. Hammernes cave itself has been closed for 20 years.

Framdrift i Hammernesflåget


